JEB BIDDY MISSIONARY
TO THE COUNTRY OF
MEXICO.

APRIL- MAY 2022

Dear churches and fellow laborers.

It is with great joy | report to you great news from Mexico! April was a very productive month
of growth in Mexico both numerically and in the Lord. Every week | receive new reports from
the national pastors of people being saved and their churches growing. | am humbled and
honored to be apart of what God is doing in Mexico. In the month of April the Lord blessed in
allowing US to being a new church in Guadalajara under pastor Ramon. Brother Ramon is a
young man | had the privilege of meeting shortly afterhe was saved. He began attending Iglesia
Bautista El Faro and was one of the first students enrolled in our Bible College. It has been such
blessing watching him grow in the things of God. Bro Ramon has recently been married and has
now stepped out by faith to do this work for the Lord. Please pray for Pastor Ramon and
his family as they build this work and reach Mexico with the gospel.

April was also a exciting month in the states as well. | graduated from Gainesville bible college
with my associates degree, and now focus my attention on finishing deputation and getting to
Mexico as quickly as possible. | am thankful for my time in college and the tools and training |
received, but | am ready and more excited than ever to do the work God has called me to do
and by Gods grace and with His strength REACH ALL OF MEXICO WITH THE GOSPEL!

Until his return.
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